
 

 
Hello Girls Basketball Parents, 
 
My name is Leslie Phelps, and I am the newly appointed Varsity Girls Basketball Coach at Champlin Park 
High School. As a resident of Brooklyn Park, one of my primary objectives is to foster the development of 
girls' youth basketball programs in our community. To kickstart this initiative, our Varsity team is 
organizing a couple events this winter . 
 
The first event on our agenda is a skill-centric basketball camp scheduled for the evening of Sunday, 
February 4th from 3:00 to 4:30 for girls in grades 3-8. Facilitated by our high school coaching staff, this 
camp presents a fantastic opportunity for skill enhancement. The registration fee is $25, with all proceeds 
contributing to the high school basketball program. We strategically timed the camp to coincide with your 
ongoing season, allowing participants to immediately apply their newfound skills in subsequent games.  
Advanced registration is required here by February 1st. 
 
Our second event is Youth Night, coinciding with the Varsity game on Tuesday, January 23rd. Girls 
wearing their jerseys will enjoy complimentary admission and have the chance to collect autographs from 
our Varsity team after the game.  The game starts at 7:00 at Champlin Park High School. 
 
To see our full game schedule click here.  
 
We look forward to connecting with all the girls youth basketball players! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Coach Leslie Phelps 
Champlin Park Girls Varsity Basketball Coach 
 


